
 

Dear parent/guardian, 

 

We will be releasing tickets for the Spring Concert performances 

tomorrow.  There will be two performances on Thursday 9th May: 

10.00am and 7.00pm. 

 

For the first week of release (Tuesday 16th April to Tuesday 23rd 

April), 2 tickets will be available per P4-P7 pupil.  Following this, the 

tickets will be available for general sale on a first come, first served 

basis. 

 

Tickets are £3 each and can be purchased from the school office. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs C. Murray 

Vice-Principal 
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